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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

TREASURY DIVISION COMPLIANCE WITH 
PUBLIC HEALTH COVID-19 GUIDELINES 

 
The Treasury Division, Ministry of Finance wishes to assure 

the public that it continues to follow protocols outlined in the 

Ministry of Health’s Public Health COVID-19 Guidelines. 

We are committed to ensuring the health and safety of all 

members of staff and visitors. 

 

The Treasury Division is grateful for your cooperation and 

apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

       Catherine Laban 

Comptroller of Accounts 


